
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Fall!!! 
  
Welcome to a new year of school and a new year of PTA. If this is your first year at 
Carl H. Kumpf School, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to each of 
you. If you are a "seasoned" Kumpf member, I know that you are as excited as we 
are to be starting the school year up again.  
 
The PTA Committee is looking forward to continuing the working partnership that 
has been established with the Board of Education, Administration, our amazing 
Teachers, and our invaluable Staff to provide an excellent learning experience for 
our children.  
 
Now more than ever, your participation in the PTA can provide valuable feedback 
as we look to find creative ways to support the student experience at Kumpf.  
Whether you are new or returning I hope you will take advantage of one of the 
numerous ways you can contribute to the PTA. 
 
I encourage everyone to become a part of our team. The number one reason to 
join the PTA is to benefit the children. Only PTA Members are able to vote on 
agenda items and volunteer at PTA sponsored events for the school and the 8th 
Grade Committee.  But there are many more advantages: 
 

• By becoming a member, you have exclusive access to our Facebook group 
and you will receive weekly newsletters with reminders and important 
information.  

• By volunteering with your PTA, you gain valuable experiences. It’s an 
opportunity to put your skills and hobbies to good use, for a good cause. 

• By getting involved, you’ll be part of the solution and help to make positive 
changes. 

• PTA functions provide opportunities to meet other parents and teachers. 

• The PTA is a forum for exchanging ideas, attend the PTA Association 
meetings throughout the year to make suggestions, and provide your input. 
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The FIRST PTA Meeting will be held in person at Carl H. Kumpf School on 
September 28, 2023, at 7pm.  
 
The quickest way to join is to log into our online store at MemberHub 
https://carlhkumpfpta.memberhub.com/store and select your membership along 
with any donations to the Family Fundraiser to support the events throughout the 
year or you can scan the QR code at the bottom of this page.  
 
 

Thank you and have a great year! 
 
Sincerely, 
Annette Immella, Raquel Breece, Glenn Robinson, Robert Immella 
Carl H Kumpf PTA Executive Board Committee 
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